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Suspect sought in robbery of Dairy Queen

Friday, July 8, 2016
 
The Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office is seeking information on a suspect in the June 24 armed robbery of Dairy
Queen in the 5900 block of Hwy. 1 in Shreveport, said Sheriff Steve Prator.
 
The suspect waited until closing and then entered the business to demand cash. Witnesses described the
suspect as a black male about 6'1, wearing a black or blue hoodie and a bandana around his face. He was
armed with a pistol.
 
Anyone with information about the suspect is urged to contact Detective Matthew Lucky with the Caddo Sheriff's
Office at 675-2170 or Caddo-Shreveport Crime Stoppers at 673-7373.
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